
CHAMBER OF THE BOARD OF CITY COMMISSIONERS 
YANKTON, SOUTH DAKOTA 

AUGUST 13, 2024 
 

The work session of the Yankton City Commission was called to order by Mayor Schramm at 3:30 p.m. 
Roll Call: Present: Commissioners Benson, Brunick, Carda, Hunhoff, Miner, Moser, Webber, and Mayor 
Schramm. City Manager Leon and Finance Officer Yardley were also present. Absent: Commissioner 
Villanueva and City Attorney Den Herder. Quorum present. 
 
There were no public appearances at that time. 
 
City Manager Leon led a discussion on the proposed 2025 City of Yankton budget of 93 million plus 
dollars. Her presentation followed the budget letter presented to commissioners and the public. General 
commission discussion ensued but no official commission action was taken at this budget work session. 
 
Ann Clough with the Yankton Library Foundation spoke on moving forward after the recent library 
feasibility study results by exploring and continuing to retain feedback on the library’s location, space, 
and other needs.  
 
Action 24-242 
Moved by Commissioner Moser, seconded by Commissioner Carda, to adjourn at 4:52 p.m. All present 
voted aye; motion carried, 8-0. 

 
                

                                    Mason Schramm, Mayor  
                                                                                                                   

 
ATTEST:                                                     
  Lisa Yardley, Finance Officer 
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